## **Communications**



One of the goals of the Mayor and Council Members is to communicate effectively and openly with community members. We utilize many forms of communication: website, mailers/postcards to residential homes, and social media posts. We also produce a newsletter that is mailed to every resident in the Town of Brighton. If there is any emergency information we need to make sure you are aware of, we will post information on the website and to social

media.

The policy of the Town of Brighton is to foster and encourage an atmosphere of openness and transparency and to provide our residents with timely, accurate, precise, objective and complete information about its policies, programs, services, events and initiatives. We will listen to and take account of interests and concerns when establishing priorities, developing policies and planning programs and services. View our annual progress reports below.

RESIDENTS AND PROPERTY OWNERS: So that we have your updated contact information, please complete the form Town of Brighton Emergency Management System, and return it to Jane.

- News Updates
- Subscribe to the Town of Brighton e-newsletter. View the newsletter archive here.
- Subscribe to the Municipal Services District e-newsletter



Town of Brighton Facebook Page



Town of Brighton Twitter Link

Town of Brighton Instagram Link

**Supporting Documents** 

town\_annual\_report\_2023.pdf 187.4 KB

town\_of\_brighton\_annual\_report\_2022.docx 35.3 KB

town\_annual\_report\_2021.pdf 747.3 KB

town\_annual\_report\_2020\_2.pdf 654.02 KB